John Jay Lounge

Weekday Reservation Request

The John Jay lounge is the primary community gathering space for over 460 students that reside in John Jay. Providing space for group studying, piano practicing, hall council and staff meetings, and RA programming, the lounge is truly at the heart of the John Jay community. During the week (Monday – Wednesday), the lounge is reserved specifically for the activities of the John Jay residential population. 

On some occasions, exceptions are made for groups and events that are not directly connected to the John Jay community. Such events should, in some manner, positively contribute to the John Jay community and/or benefit its residents. 

In order to request the reserved use of the John Jay lounge on a Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday, please complete the form below. This form must be submitted to Residence Hall Director Joey Kopriva at jk3776@columbia.edu no later than 12pm on the Tuesday prior to the event. If you will be ordering services through UEM for the event and/or will have attendees without residence hall swipe access, the lounge request should be submitted 1-2 weeks in advance. 
Please note that the lounge is used weekly on Tuesdays, 9-11pm. Thus, it is not available for outside use at this time. 

Each semester, the last day that any outside group may utilize the John Jay lounge is the final day of classes. For Fall 2015, no group may reserve the lounge beyond Monday, December 14. For Spring 2016, no group may reserve the lounge beyond Monday, May 2. No exceptions will be made during reading days and finals week. 

Event Name:

Sponsoring Group/Organization:
Primary Contact:
Email:
Event Date and Time:

Brief Description of Event: 

How does this event positively contribute to the John Jay community and its residents? 

